William E. Dean
President and
Chief Executive Officer October 13,

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards and

Transportation, NMSS
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: SGTB:GME
71-029¢

2ar Mr. MacDonald:

Thank you for your letter of September 29th advising that our
Quality Assurance Program Approval for Radiocactive Material
Packages ex)ires on October 31, 19&9.

After evaluation of our present and planned businesses, we
have decided not to request renewal at this time.

Thank you again for your courtesy in notifying us of the

impending expiration.
é}kﬁfrely,
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